
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Commercial Law League of America (CLLA)  
Appoints New Management Company 

Rolling Meadows, IL – April 16, 2018 The Commercial Law League of America, the 
leading organization of collections, creditors’ rights and bankruptcy professionals, today 
announced they have retained a new association management company to run the day-
to-day operations of the organization.  Effective April 16, 2018, Tollview Management 
Group, Rolling Meadows, IL, will assume all operational duties for CLLA including the 
planning and execution of annual conferences, publication support services, 
membership support services and financial management, among other responsibilities. 
 
After a formal RFP process including interviews of management company finalists, it 
was determined that Tollview Management Group best fit into the ideals and culture of 
CLLA and was awarded the assignment.  The group has a long history of successful 
association management.  “As President of the Commercial Law League of America  
I am excited with the prospect of our association with our new management company.  
I envision at great synergy with Tollview Management Group as the League continues 
to revitalize and encompass new areas of service for our members,” said Marc Bressler. 
 
The Commercial Law League of America is a respected organization of attorneys and 
other experts in credit and finance actively engaged in the field of commercial law, 
bankruptcy and insolvency. Since 1895, The CLLA has been associated with the 
representation of creditor interests, while at the same time seeking fair, equitable and 
efficient administration of bankruptcy cases for all parties in interest.  The phone 
number will continue to be the same, 312-240-1400, the Executive Vice President, Phil 
Lattanzio, can be reached directly at 847-483-6477.  For more information on the CLLA, 
please visit www.CLLA.org. 
 

http://www.clla.org/

